
From: THOMAS HENRION
To: andy.weingarten@gmail.com; Bob Vessels (ravess1@bellsouth.net); mark suna; Elizabeth Rapaport; John

Underwood - CLTC
Subject: Potential SPAM Re: LPOA Board Members - Please Seeking Clarifications
Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 1:18:07 PM
Attachments: Tom Henrion Letter - 5-4-22.pdf

John, I think I can clarify this for you. My letter to LPOA members was clearly not
"official LPOA correspondence" and I don't think anyone who received it would think
that it was.

 I sent this as a board member and as a property owner to fellow L'Esprit property
owners. I did this on my own time and at my own expense. My return address on the
mailing made this even clearer that it was just from me. The heading at the top of the
letter did not have a L'Esprit brand logo or any such indication that it was official
L'Esprit board business or on any kind of official letterhead. It was a subject type
heading.

 As a property owner, resident and board member, I would hope you would not see
any problem with me communicating with my fellow residents and property owners.
Do you think this was somehow inappropriate?  

Tom

PS This did not go to all LPOA members.

Thomas D. Henrion Silver Thread Farm 1309 Park Shore Rd. La Grange, KY 40031
502-225-9975

On Monday, May 9, 2022, 04:26:29 PM EDT, John Underwood - CLTC <john@cltcinc.com> wrote:

LPOA Board Members,
 

Today in USPS mail, the Underwoods received the following
correspondence, which is scanned and attached.  The letter is
signed by Thomas D. Henrion, and the return address label is
Tom Henrion.  However, the heading on this correspondence is
L’Esprit Property Owners Association.
 

Board Members, as a tract owner and LPOA member, I
respectfully ask that you clarify if this is official LPOA
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correspondence.  If yes, I would also appreciate knowing if it was
first reviewed by LPOA’s legal counsel and then approved by
board motion prior to distribution.       
 

Kindest regards,
 

John
 

John F. Underwood

Tract 152A

502-262-8612   john@cltcinc.com


